
Sports Jersey Deposits – Notice for parents: 

If you have given a sports jersey deposit earlier in the year, please bring your 

child’s jersey to the office to receive your deposit back.  

Please contact the office if you are unable to come to the office to collect your 

deposit before the last day of school (June 28th), to make alternate arrangements.  

Thank you! 

Latimer Road office  

604-576-9184 

 


